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	NPRR Number
	234
	NPRR Title
	Resolution of Alignment Item A32, A147, A155, A159, and A187 - Clarify General Capacity Testing and Net Dependable Capability

	
	

	Date
	6/25/2010

	
	

	Submitter’s Information



	Name
	John Adams 

	Company
	jadams@ercot.com 

	E-mail Address
	ERCOT

	Phone Number
	512-248-3130  

	Cell Number
	

	Market Segment
	NA


	Reason for Request for Withdrawal


ERCOT is submitting this Request for Withdrawal for Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 234.  This NPRR was originally an alignment item clarifying the difference between Net Dependable Capability (NDC) and High Sustained Limit (HSL), but proposed revisions began to drift into policy issues.  These issues required large amounts of ERCOT and participant time to address, while simultaneously preparing for Nodal Go-live.  In the interest of reducing time spent on non-critical items, ERCOT will withdraw this NPRR, and submit another NPRR addressing only the text message requirements which have previously been approved by Nodal Advisory Task Force (NATF) and are non-controversial.   

It is ERCOT’s intent to address the NDC/HSL and testing issues after Nodal go-live.
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